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Two Nemaha Co officials file for re-election

(KMZA)--Two Nemaha County officials have filed for re-election.

According to the Nemaha County Clerk's Office, County Clerk Mary Kay
Schultejans and Sheriff Rich Vernon have each filed for re-election to another
4-year term. Both are Republicans.

So far, they face no opposition.

Candidates have until noon, June 3rd to file at the Nemaha County Clerk's Office.

A primary election will be held August 6th and the general election will take place
November 5th.
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